
 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

NEW WATER RATES EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Water Customer, 
 

To ensure the reliability and safety of our water system, the Fruitland Special Service 
District  

will introduce updated water rates effective March 1, 2025,  
These changes are essential to support ongoing system maintenance and improvements. 

Starting March 1, 2025, new water rates will take effect: 

Base Rate: 0-12,000 gallons: $60.00 

• 12,001-16,000 gallons: $5.50 per 1,000 gallons 

• 16,001-20,000 gallons: $6.00 per 1,000 gallons 

• Over 20,000 gallons: $8.00 per 1,000 gallons 

Why Are Rates Changing? 
    Enhancing water  quality for our community. 

    Maintaining and Upgrading the Water System: 
    Regular maintenance to ensure system reliability. 

    Upgrading aging infrastructure to safeguard our community’s water resources. 
 

Your support is critical as we work to provide a reliable, high-quality, and sustainable water 
system for years to come. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and partnership. 

 
Sincerely, 

Fruitland Special Service District 
 


